
Brick Street Merchants would like to request permission to close St. Louis street on Saturday
May 4th from 4am to 6pm. We would close the road from s. St Clair to Madison (rt4). We also
request to close the Pearl street parking lot. This parking lot will be used for food trucks and the
event. We would like to ask to use 8 picnic tables as usual to be brought up by the street crew.

Thank you, The Brick Street Merchants and May Market organizers


